
 

26 May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Homework Expectations after half term 

 

It is a very exciting time for Year 9 - they are beginning their final half term 

before officially starting their GCSE options in September. Options were 

finalised this week and your child received a letter confirming these. 

 

To aid the transition, starting after the half term, students will be set extra 

homework activities alongside the MCQs which will continue to be set 

alternate weeks.  

 

This extra homework could include some practice exam questions, use of 

an online revision platform called ‘Seneca’ or an independent revision 

task.  

 

The purpose of this extra homework is to raise the expectation more in line 

with the GCSE syllabus, and to consolidate and revise learning outside of 

lessons.  

 

Please support and encourage your child to continue to work hard and 

complete any homework given.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Lucy Conner 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


